
Web Site News As Of November 20, 2004 

  

Welcome to the SBC Midwest Performance Measurements web site. 
October 2004 performance results for SBC Midwest performance measurements are 
now available. 

  

Please Note: 

  

• The unit of measure of PM 102 has been changed from “Hours” to “Days” to 
correctly reflect measurement results.  

• The display for PM 28 has been updated to included “UNE-P” in the sub-
measure title for the appropriate sub-measures.  

• The display for PMs 124 and 124.1 has been updated to remove “BFR” from 
the title of the PMs since these are not BFR PMs.  

 


